March 3, 2014

Re: Construction Notification

Dear Neighbors,

As many of you may have already noticed I have a white PODS container in my front yard.
That is because I am planning to tear down and rebuild my barn in the back of my property
and needed to store stuff that was in the barn. As a homeowner, and your neighbor, I am
required to notify you about the upcoming demolition and construction that should begin in
the spring and will hopefully be completed within two to three months. What you'll see
when it is completed is a brand new version of what’s there now. If you have any questions
please feel free to contact me at any time at 207-879-4560 or Sam@SurpriseAdvertising.com.

Sincerely,

Sam Surprise

369 Capisic Street

Portland, ME 04102



